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      23rd September 2016 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Celebration Assembly 

 
Many thanks to all the parents who came to our Celebration Assembly this 

morning.    

 

Our weekly attendance was announced in the assembly.  Please see the results 

below. 

 

Class Attendance Award for week ending 16th September 

  Attendance Minutes Late 

First Mrs McCoy 100% 10 

Second Mr East 99.3% 17 

Third Mrs Drinkwater/ 

Mr Ross 
98.6% 175 

Fourth Mr Stoddart 96.3% 10 

Fifth Miss Walsh 94.1% 22 

 

Office Notices 

 
Please remember to return your Contact Information Form and Permission Slips 

to the office as soon as possible.  It is vitally important that we have your up to 

date contact information in school. 

 
Also, please do not forget to advise the office of your child’s country of birth 

and nationality. 
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Caution 

 
Please can I ask all parents to take care when dropping their children off at 

school.  

 

The road outside of school can be busy in the morning and the afternoon.  Please 

make sure your child exits your car on the pavement side.  These rules apply in 

the afternoon also. 

 

Please also remember there are double yellow lines outside school and a grid in 

front of the school gates.  Do not park in these areas.  There is parking in front 

of the church or further up the road. 

 

 

Thank you for all your support. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
 

Miss P Newman 

Headteacher 

 


